
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have been fortunate enough to receive a $3,000 grant for updating the garden in the 
courtyard here at Westbrook Park. We will be purchasing supplies and plants from the local 
Lowe’s store. When the rain stops, we will begin cleaning out the old garden beds and turning 
the soil before putting in new plants. The job will be messy, therefore, I am asking that you 
please send your child in with a pair of clothes and shoes that can get dirty. Please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions about the project. We should have the project done no 
later than September 18th.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Gonzalez 
jgonzalez@upperdarbysd.org 
610-626-9363 


